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To cripple the fur industry over some people’s misguided feelings would really be a 

shame. In my opinion this is yet another cut at hunting overall. It is the low hanging 

fruit that’s easy to attack. With fur being useful and having value it adds value to the 

animal. Trappers are some of the best woodsmen I know because they are so 

passionate about the sustainable resource that is fur. I truly hope this bill doesn’t 

move any further forward as I feel it would be a terrible mistake to criminalize 

something we have used for generations.  

Thank you for your time 

Andrew  


